
 
        E-mail: sierraleoneparliament@hotmail.com/admin@parliament.gov.sl     

                                                                                                                                     13th  July 2022   

NOTICE TO WITNESS THE BURIAL OF MRS PHILOMENA YUMKELLA IN BO CITY 
 
Hon. Members of Parliament and Staff of Parliament who wish to attend the burial ceremony of 
Mrs Philomena Yumkella in Bo City are encouraged to do the following: 
 
1. Departure: 12 PM on Friday 15th July 2022 
 
2. Return on Saturday 16th July 2022 after burial the ceremony  
 
3. Contact: please contact Michael Jondul for booking on +23230086407  
 

May Her Soul Rest in Perfect Peace 🙏🏼🙏🏼🙏🏼🙏🏼🙏🏼 
 
Amin/Amen 

  

               

           

       
                                      

        


